
 

SAE REMINDERS  APRIL 2025 

PARKING 

• Parking a guest vehicle in the owner’s driveway is preferred and encouraged. Otherwise, 
please contact your association president or Argus Mgmt. Melissa Moritz at 941-408-7413 to get 
a pass to place on dash in vehicle to park in one of the pool parking areas for a temporary 
limited time (as noted on the pass). Vehicles parked overnight without a pass will be towed at 
owners’ expense. THERE IS NO OVERNIGHT PARKING ON THE STREET. 

 

• Vehicle owner is solely responsible for all personal items left in vehicle. Please lock the 
vehicle when unattended. 

 

• DO NOT PARK ON THE GRASS. The weight of the car can crack the sprinkler heads 
 

PETS 

• Owners or guests must pick up after their dogs when outside It is a county law. All dogs 
must be leashed. Walkers in the evening are encouraged to wear bright colored clothing. 

 

• Residents and guests should be vigilant and exercise caution when walking on 
roadways - especially at night or when alone. Light colored clothing is strongly 
encouraged, as is the availability of a cell phone for immediate use. 

 
COMMUNITY ISSUES 

• Please be cognizant of any objectionable noise that would be potentially offensive to any 
neighbor. This includes noise from animals in addition to music. The county code requires 
sound levels to be diminished at 10:00 p.m. 

 

• Do not speed! The speed limit in all of SAE is 15 mph. Please be cautious and obey all posted 
signs. 

 

• No solicitation or trespassing is allowed! Signs are clearly posted at each SAE 
entrance. If a solicitor or trespassers refuses to leave upon being addressed - do not hesitate 
to contact the Sheriff's Office by dialing 911 and offering your location and any other 
description of the trespasser or suspicious vehicle. 

If there is any issue or concern, it is also advisable to inform Philip Borgia who resides in 
Links Preserve/SAE 941-493-0522 and who is the Security Chair for the Plantation Mgmt. 
Association. 

We must all be observant of our surroundings and of our neighbors whenever possible. 
Lock your home and vehicles when unattended and always keep your garage doors closed. 

 
We are our own first line of defense! There is no substitute for being cautious, watchful and vigilant. 


